
From: chairman Parish Council [mailto:chairman@berrickandroke.org.uk]  
Sent: 15 September 2015 08:59 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan 
 
 
Dear sir.  
 
The Berrick and Roke Parish Council are active members of PAGE and I write as 
Chairman of the Parish Council.  
 
We have had the thrust of the report prepared by Gardner Planning explained to us 
and we share the concerns of PAGE who represent our interests and views on this 
matter.  
 
We also support the submission of John Taylor - the Chairman of PAGE -made as 
part of the public consultation on the issues involved.  
 
Ian Glyn 
Chairman Berrick and Roke Parish Council 
 


